

Finance@annapolis.gov • 410-263-7952 • Utilities 410-263-7953 • Fax 410-263-7529 • TDD use MD Relay or 711 • www.annapolis.gov

April 16, 2018 To: Regina Eldridge-Watkins, City Clerk Jacqueline Lee, Legislative Analyst From: Nikki Pletzer, Finance Operations Manager Through: Frederick C. Sussman, Chair of Financial Advisory Commission Resolution 8-18, Fee Schedule Amendments Re: The Financial Advisory Commission has reviewed R-8-18, Fee Schedule Amendments, and has taken the following action: _ Favorable Favorable with amendments __ Unfavorable _X__ No Action Other

At the April 12, 2018 meeting of the Financial Advisory Commission, the Commission discussed the referred legislation. The Financial Advisory Commission offers an opinion of "No Action" on R-8-18. This action is to be interpreted as neutral.

The Financial Advisory Commission opines on items that impact the City on a policy level. R-8-18 suggests amendments to the Fee Schedule that address specific operational improvements as outlined by the Harbormaster. This level of detail is not within the preferred scope of the Financial Advisory Commission.

Nikki Pletzer

Finance Operations Manager

Comments: